XTR S.A.C.

Av. Camino Real 1225 Of 201-A San Isidro, Lima, Peru

Feb 25, 2016

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
AUTHORIZATION AND EVALUATION DIVISION
7435 OAKLAND MILLS ROAD

COLUMBIA, MD 21046

SUBJECT: FCCID: 2AGAK-X45I3G

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:
We place the FCC label in the battery compartment due to below reasons:

1. The device and battery are separated in the packing box; Users can see the
label at first time when they install the battery.

2. Label placed on the exterior of the equipment affect the appearance according
to design requirements; otherwise, it would be easily removed or damaged.

BEST REGARDS,

XTR S.A.C.

(Pedro LIuen)

XTR S.A.C. .
Pedro Lluen de la Jara
Apoderado




